
                                                  SUNDAY 18th OCTOBER 2020 
 
 

A Community United by Faith in Christ, living out Worship, 

Welcome & Witness 

Welcome to St. Hilary’s today.  
If it is your first visit here, we would love to get to know you more – so 

please make yourself known to one of the welcome team. 
TODAY’S BIBLE 

READINGS 
 

Sunday 18th October  
9.30 & 11.15 am 
John 13 : 12 - 17 

 
 

COLLECT FOR THE NINETEENTH SUNDAY OF TRINITY   
 

Faithful Lord, 
whose steadfast love never ceases 

and whose mercies never come to an end: 
grant us the grace to trust you 

and to receive the gifts of your love, 
new every morning, 

in Jesus Christ our Lord.  
Amen 

DIARY DATES - Sunday 25th October - Last Sunday after Trinity 

 9.30am All Age Worship (in church) 

 11.15am All Age Worship (in church) 

 3.00pm Commemoration Service (in church) 
We plan that the service will be recorded and available on Youtube & Facebook later 
in the day. 
Unless otherwise stated, all the following will be on Zoom. Send us a message to find 
out how to join in online or by landline. 

Monday (19th Oct) 
Tuesday (20th t Oct) 
 
Thursday (22nd Oct) 
Friday (23rd Oct) 

12.00pm 
9.15am 
7.30pm 
1.00pm & 7.30pm 
9.15am 

Midday Prayer  
Morning Prayer 
Music Practise (In Church) 
NT Greek lesson (9) 
Morning Prayer 

Prayers 
Prayer Cycle-Please pray for the following people and places within our parish – Messy 
Church, Aynsley Nursing Home, Westwood Grove, Newlands Dr, Winchester Dr. 
For the bereaved family of: Marianne Gateley 
For those living in Care Homes: Catherine Godfrey   
For the healing, hope and strength of: Haydn Washington, Jimmy Houghton, Helen 
Godfrey, Dorothy & Sheila Prestwich, Dot Vyskocil, John Rutter, Karen Batty, Bob 
Romanoff, Kevin Croft, Karen Batty, Marie Quirke and William Stevenson. 
 



 

www.sthilarywallasey.org.uk 
Facebook: StHilaryWallasey 

Twitter: @StHilary’s 

 

Rector:  Alan Ward 638 4771 
Curate:                  Richard Avery         07784 422758 
Churchwarden:  Jimmy Houghton      07731 898288 
Churchwarden:       David Gateley        07890 164074 

For the World- 

 Pray for those fleeing war-torn 
countries. 

 Pray for those affected by terrorism.  

 For all those suffering and in danger in 
war zones everywhere. 

For the Parish- 

 Pray for those who have Covid-19 or 
have loved ones who have Covid 19 

 Pray for those suffering from 
anxiety during these times.  

Notices 

SUNDAY 18th OCTOBER – TRINITY 19 - 9.30am 
All Age Worship (in church), 11.15am All Age 
Worship (in church) 
We plan that the service will be recorded and 
available on Youtube & Facebook later in the 
day. 
PLEASE TELL US IF YOU INTEND COMING TO 
CHURCH - WE NEED TO KNOW SO THAT WE CAN 
SEAT EVERYBODY SAFELY. THIS WEEK EMAIL US 
ANYTIME OR PHONE ANN ON 07402 156199 TO 
BOOK YOUR PLACE. 
MARIANNE GATELEY - Passed away 
unexpectedly earlier this week. Please pray for 
David, Ruth & John, all her family and us, her 
church family. 
DO YOU GIVE BY ENVELOPE? - It may be that a 
number of you have been putting your usual 
collection giving into a dated envelope and 
putting aside to be given handed on later. If 
that's you, then please contact our treasurer 
Ken Quirk (phone 691 2479) and he can arrange 
for the envelopes to be collected and the cash 
can be banked. Many thanks for continuing to 
give to St Hilary's!  
ANNUAL CHURCH MEETING - As we could not 
hold this meeting in April as planned, and so it 
will now take place on Tuesday 20th October at 
7.30pm. At this meeting we review the previous 
year's activities, elect church wardens, PCC 
members and also Deanery Synod 
representatives. Please pray for all these posts 
and pray that the meeting will go ahead despite  

the restrictions.  
There a number of places available on the 
St Hilary’s Parish Church Council. If anyone 
is interested in applying for a PCC seat or a 
Warden’s position, please get in contact 
with A Fraser (07402 156199) or M Quirke 
(07973462727). Due to Covid restrictions, 
applications must be made via e-mail. 
COMMEMORATION SERVICE - Our annual 
commemoration service will take place on 
Sunday 25th October at 3.00pm. If there's 
someone you'd like us to name at this 
service, please pass their name(s) to us in 
person or via email, text or phone. We are 
restricting the numbers attending to those 
we know who have been bereaved in the 
past year, who will receive a personal 
invitation. If, after that, there is still 
capacity for more people, we will invite 
others to "book" a place.  
PASTORAL CARE - During this time we are 
aiming to ensure everyone in our church 
family has a contact person they can keep 
in touch with for personal 
encouragement, prayer and, where 
needed, practical help. All contact 
numbers are below. Alan 0151 638 4771 
or 07890 734952; Richard 07784 422758 
(Off Weds); Jimmy 07731 898288; David 
07890 164074; Ruth 07397 177072; 
Caroline 07731 824962; Ken Quirk 0151 
691 2479; Sue Jones 07711 171759.  

Our prayer lists will be updated at the end of each month. Please contact Lisa Sheridan at,   to 
add anyone to our prayer lists or for any other notices.  The cut off time for any additions to the 

newsletter is lunchtime on the Thursday before publication. 
 


